## Joleen Kaminski

From: Joleen Kaminski

**Sent:** March 27, 2020 10:10 AM

To: Ken McCormack

Cc:Paul Strangway; Joleen KaminskiSubject:COCA Covid-19 Help Desk

**Attachments:** 2020 COCA Response Template.docx

Importance: High

CLR Members,

The Council of Construction Associations (COCA) to which CLR is a member has taken the lead in communicating with WorkSafeBC. Please read the following notice and feel free to contact COCA with your questions.

The CLR will continue to update members as frequently as information becomes available so please continue to monitor your emails and check the CLR website for updates. https://www.clra-bc.com/resources/bulletins/

Sincerely,

Ken McCormack | President & CEO

Construction Labour Relations Association (CLRA) of BC 97 – Sixth Street, New Westminster, BC V3L 5H8



O 604-524-4911 C 604-968-4911 | F 604-524-3925 E kenm@clra-bc.com | W www.clra-bc.com

## CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.

## Do you or your members have questions of WorkSafe BC?

We understand that you have questions and it is currently difficult to get timely responses directly from WorkSafeBC. The health and safety of our industry's workers are our top priority – together with other key stakeholders, COCA is gathering resources to bridge your information needs.

## Resources can be found at:

- WorkSafe BC Construction and COVID-19 safety link
- BC Construction Safety Alliance -> COVID-19 FAQ's link
- BC Construction Association -> New content will be added daily to the BCCA Construction Briefing COVID 19
  webpage -> bookmark the page to stay up to date.

COCA has set up a help desk for Covid-19 WorkSafeBC-related questions and concerns in an effort to expedite and, where possible, provide interim answers to your questions.

Attached is a template to frame your question. Please forward these to <a href="mailto:covidhelpdesk@cocabc.ca">covidhelpdesk@cocabc.ca</a>. We will do our best to get back to you quickly.

Be well... Cheryl, Dave and Grant

Cheryl Hogg, CPA, CA
Council of Construction Associations
203 - 318 Homer Street | Vancouver | BC | V6B 2V2 | 604-683-0556
Cell 604-868-2092
Email cheryl@cocabc.ca

I acknowledge that I live and work on the traditional unceded homelands of the x<sup>w</sup>məθkwəyʻəm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh (Squamish), and Səl'ílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. Any unauthorized retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking any action on its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message without reading, copying or forwarding it to anyone.